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Reading 1 
 
Responsorial Psalm 
 
Reading II 
 
Gospel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
Acts 10.25-26, 34-35, 44-48 
 
The Lord has revealed his victory in the sight of the nations. 
 
1 John 4.7-10 
 
John 15.9-17 
 
Jesus’ commands are not just our duty but our path to joy and love in life.  
The love he means us to have is the love that is welcoming, accepting, and 
forgiving of others – lived out as best we can.  In the love that joins his 
followers together. 
 
Without this love, the following of Jesus is empty and dry.  His way of life is 
not just taught but shown to us by the way he lives. 
 

 
MASSES 

Saturday May 19, 2012 St. Malachy @ 
7:00 p.m. 

• NO MASS 
Sunday May 20, 2012 OLV @ 9:00 

a.m. 
• George Ryan by Peter and Marjorie Burke 

• Pearl French by the Estate  

• Imelda Maloney & Joe Duffy by 
Maureen Cook 

 
FAITH IS A GIFT FROM GOD 
In today’s society, the pace of life is so fast, that we hardly have time to take a second breath. 
Life’s demands can be overwhelming with workplace tensions, parenting responsibilities, as well 
as many other curves today’s reality can throw at us. There are many ways individuals try to 
address their daily pressures; self-help books, exercise, therapy and yes, unfortunately, alcohol 
and drugs. The need to slow down is very prevalent is today’s society.  
 
Many of us come to mass each Sunday, to worship and pray, yet do we really give a lot of 
thought to turning our will and our lives over to the care of God as we understand him to be. In 
today’s day and age of cynicism and materialism, this sounds pretty corny and maybe off the 
wall. If left to our own resources, we may not be able to address the issues challenging us on a 
daily basis, but perhaps, if through prayer we seek God’s help, we may find the strength and 
courage to address those things which are bothering us.  
 
It may not be “en mode” these days to seek God’s guidance in dealing with our personal affairs 
but, instead, to rely on our own means and resources. But let’s face it, if we truly believe 
scriptures and that our God is a father, then why wouldn’t we petition him for help as we would 
our natural father. 
 
Believing in the strength of prayer is a testimony to faith, a faith which is a precious gift from 
God.  
 
 

 



LES CHEMINS QUI MARCHENT PILGRIMAGE, 
LA LIEVRE MAY 27TH TO JUNE 2ND 2012 
The second edition of the walking pilgrimage « Les Chemins qui marchent » will 
be held in the Lièvre River region from May 27th to June 2nd 2012. About 100 
pilgrims are already registered to take part, some coming from as far as the 
Gaspé Peninsula, the Rimouski and Québec regions and also from eastern 

Ontario.  Those interested in taking part should register before May 15th: registration forms 
are available on the diocesan WEB site (www.diocesegatineau.org).  Welcome in the Lièvre 
region! 
 
ST. ELIZABETH PARISH 
The sacrament of Anointing of the Sick will be celebrated at a special mass at  
St. Elizabeth Parish on Thursday, May 17 at 7:30 pm. This service will be in English, presided 
by Fr. Lomer Rooney. The church is located at 47 chemin Sainte-Élisabeth in Cantley.  
Everyone welcome. 
 
St. Elizabeth Parish, Cantley, will hold a garage sale. 
Date: Saturday, June 2, 2012 
Hour: 8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Place: 47, Sainte-Élisabeth Road, Cantley 
Cost: To reserve a table 20$ 
For more information: to donate articles, please call 819-827-2004 (parish) 
or 819-827-4268. 
Responsible: Suzanne Brunette St-Cyr 
 

 
EVANGELIZERS IN THE MIDST OF YOUTH 
The central idea is that the young person is a “theological place”, 
that is to say that a meeting with God takes place in him/her.  
You are between 16 and 35 and you want to be heard for a 
change? This is an invitation you will not want to miss.  Come 
participate in a diocesan meeting with  

                                                 Mgr Durocher, the new Archbishop of Gatineau 
 
Date: Saturday, June 22, 2012 
Hour: 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm 
Where: Relais « Au Chêne », 45 Prévost Street, Gatineau, Sector Hull. 
 
«The language of the tag has been used, young, urban and universal, to reconstruct the face of 
Jesus. It has a pop aspect, like an icon, even revolutionary. His crown of thorns becomes a 
round dance of diversity.» Author: Auteur : Mauricio Negro 
 
CEREAL BAR DRIVE – The third Sunday of every month, the collection for cereal bars for the 
Buckingham Elementary School Students will take place.  There will be a box at the entrance of the 
Church.  Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 
ST. MALACHY –  UPCOMING EVENT  
La Chanterelle and St. Malachy will be hosting a concert on May 16, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. at  
St. Malachy Church.  This concert is tailored to the English community.  Tickets will be $10.00 - Free 
entrance for ages 12 years old and younger.  Tickets can be obtained from the members of the La 
Chanterelle, St. Malachy wardens or at the door.  For more information please call 819 986-7828 or 819 
986-5278.  Come and enjoy an evening of entertainment with family and friends. 
 
OLV  UPCOMING EVENT  - The Heart and Soul Singers will be hosting a concert on 
May 17, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. at OLV Church, with proceeds going to OLV Church.  Tickets will be $5.00 in 
advance and $8.00 at the door.  Children school age and under are free.  Tickets may be purchased from 
Sandra Maloney 819 986-1185; Virginia Sellers 819 281-6490 or any choir member.  Coffee and desserts 
will follow. 
 
GARAGE SALE  
There will be a Garage Sale at the Centre d’Accueil, 111 Gérard-Gauthier Street, Buckingham sector on 
May 19, 2012 from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Donations of articles (not clothing/shoes) will be greatly 
appreciated.  All of the profits from this event are for the benefit of the residents at Centre d’Accueil.  For 
more information please contact Mrs. Jean Lavell at 819 986-3564. 
 
BULLETIN NOTICE 
St. Andrew’s United Church Garage sale and BBQ will be held on Saturday May 26th from 9AM to 2 PM. 
There will be a Bake Table, Novelties and Plants. Sausages, Hot Dogs, Cold/Hot Drinks will be served. If 
you have “stuff” to sell rent a table for $15.00. For more information call 
Stacy at (819) 281-6337. 
 
HEART AND SOUL CHOIR 
The Municipality of Mulgrave & Derry in collaboration with “Our Lady of Light”  Preservation Committee are 
having an inaugural cultural activity with a concert performed by the Heart and Soul choir on Sunday, May 
27th at  2:00 p.m. at Our Lady of Light Church at 6458 route 315: Tickets are $ 5.00 and are available from 
the Municipal Office at 819 986-9519 or from Gladys Miller at  
819 986-2960. 



 
138TH ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE TO STE-ANNE-DE BEAUPRE AND TO CAP-DE-LA-MADELEINE  
from the Dioceses of Ottawa, Gatineau, Pembroke, Mont-Laurier, and Alexdandria/Cornwall on 
August 11 – 12, 2012.  Our weekend celebrant is Archbisop Paul-Andre Durocher, Archdiocese 
of Gatineau.  For more information please contact Mike Budge at 613 224-8110.   
 
 
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS  OLV ST. MALACHY 
May 5-6, 2012 (Sunday Offering) $ 556.25 $ 403.00 
May 5-6, 2012 (Support) $ 299.00 $ 212.00 

 
 
ARE YOU NEW TO OUR PARISH? 
Welcome to all who want to make their faith home here! You may have come from other places. You may have been 
“away for a while”. Be assured that we love to have you among us. We would appreciate it very much if you identified 
yourself at Mass. It would also help if you would take the time to fill out a registration form. The next time you are with us, 
you may leave it in the collection basket or give it to one of the ushers or to the priest.  Welcome.     
 


